
Dear CFCC Members: 
 

We figured out the new solar panels and cooled the pool down a little.  First 
time in my Club Membership that we’ve gotten that request.  It may be that 
we will get that extra month or two at the beginning and end of the summer.  
Let’s hope. 
 
We need to have our annual Membership meeting.  Sorry we’re a little late 
this year.  Please join us on Saturday, Aug. 6 at 9:30 at the Club.  We’ll be 
reviewing our financials, asking for suggestions from the Membership, and 
holding elections.  Please join us.  Have a great summer and come down and 
enjoy the pool. 
 
John Hollister, CFCC President 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
PRESIDENT 
John Hollister 
805-495-8869 
    
VICE-PRESIDENT (Membership) 
DonnaRae Caccavo  
805-373-1407 
 
POOL DIRECTORS 
Grant Wilkins 
805-497-3711 
 
Vicki Schuster 
(Pool Reservations) 
805-494-9098 
   
TREASURER 
Jim Welter 
805-496-4742 
 
SECRETARY 
Susan Duenes 
805-496-0311 
 
GROUNDS DIRECTOR 
Eric Vigna 
805-494-3998 
 
Club Website 
www.conejofamilycountryclub.com 

Memberships Available! 
If you know of anyone who would like to join our great little club, now is the 
time before a waiting list builds up!  Those who are interested should call 
DonnaRae Caccavo 805-373-1407   

Membership Meeting August 6th, 9 a.m. 
We will hold a General Membership Meeting and Board Elections on 
Saturday, August 6th at 9 a.m. in the pool area of the Club.  The available 
Board positions are Treasurer, Secretary, and Pool Director.  If you are 
interested in one of these  positions, please submit your name to Susan 
Duenas at susanduenas@msn.com or 496-0311. 

Thank You, Thank You, Thank You! 
Earlier this month, Grant Wilkins (our Pool Director) - with some help from 
Josh Welter and Shelby Merrill - spent a good part of a day scraping, sanding 
and painting our diving board.  It looks fantastic!  Thank you so much for 
your hard work! 


